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The Holiday are on the way! Are you 

planning your year end giving? 

Important Information Inside 



 

 
Holi-daze!  

A whirlwind time of Faith, Family, Food, and Community  

This holiday time of celebration is something the average household           
anticipates and expects. It is tradition we hold dear as we gather with family 
and friends. We exchange gifts, share fellowship along with a satisfying 
meal. We embrace the chaos of the days and look forward to catching up 
with  people we may not have seen in a while.  Even the chaos leads us to 
breathe a sigh of contentment when the day ends. It is over, but we will be 
filled with memories that will touch our hearts for a very long time. 

For members of Project id and others with intellectual and developmental 
disabilities, that “Normal Rockwell” type holiday scenario is not what they               
experience. There is often isolation, no family, no meal and no community. 
The ongoing vision is to provide a place where our members have             
connection with peers,  engage in games and songs of the season, and enjoy 
time to celebrate together.  Will you generously give to this important vision 
for our members? Now is the time, your generosity is needed to provide   
holiday joy.   

Join our generous community of supporters and during this “Season of     
Giving”, help sustain the programs provided during the holidays and all year 
long. Your support will gift our members with a safe space to be with friends 
and  celebrate the season and also the beauty of who they are. Each person 
served is a unique and wonderous gift and as their community, we            
empower them to be themselves and know they are supported with love.  

Please generously share your support during this holiday season with a 
monthly recurring gift and continue to provide much needed resources for 
our members.  

 

 Give a gift today.   

 

With gratitude, 

Project Id Staff 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/QCJxz4Jr8r6Abe3PeP3l1Q


 

 

The Season of Giving 

There is a new, beautiful time of year approaching. The Season of  
Giving. This is the time when people evaluate their year end  
charitable support and their reasons for giving.  When you begin 
to plan, we hope you will consider Project id as a recipient of your     
support at year end and all year long. Below we have listed         
opportunities so you can support in a way that connects with your 
heart.  
 
• Giving Tuesday on December 3 

• Become a monthly donor all year long 

• Provide a legacy gift 

• Give a gift through a Donor Advised Fund 

• Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) 

• Be an angel investor 

These are all  diverse opportunities for support and gift options 
that will allow Project id to continue the important work to       
support our members for years to come. These gift options will   
allow Project id to provide new programs that teach life skills,  
community interaction and give our members a safe space to    
revel in who they are and know they have someone walking their 
life path with them.  

You.   
Please join us this holiday season in the joy of giving.  

Be an early bird and give a gift today!  

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/wUZ5NVIb8C6RNbd97Jo8QA


 

Thank you Brad Corrigan and Tim Snider for an 

amazing show! Thank you attendees and  

supporters for your generosity! 
 

#aneveningforfriends  
https://corriganConcert.givesmart.com  

 

 

  

Thank You to Our Generous Sponsors 

#bradcorrigan @bradcorrigan #dispatch(band) @timsniderstrings 

 

https://CorriganConcert.givesmart.com
https://CorriganConcert.givesmart.com


 

Members Enjoy the Wolf Den! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Members Enjoy 



Project id Continues to Provide: 

• A safe and inclusive space for all members with an intellectual and or       

development disability (ID/DD). 

 

• Activities and excursions meant to engage members in the community. 

This provides social skills practice. 

 

• Special Olympics teams in multiple events throughout the year providing 

recreation and interaction with peers.  

 

• Recreation, socialization and opportunities for personal development.  

 

• A vibrant and thriving ID/DD community where members are supported 

in a nurturing environment. 

 

• Compassionate and creative staff to support 

members.  



 

Opportunities : 

• Volunteer- Share your time with our members. We need volunteers for the 

center, excursions, events and Special Olympics practices and competitions. 

• Talent- Do you have a skill you can instruct our members in? Lets set up 

some “classes” for our members.  

• Influence -  Please like, share, link and comment on Project id posts on so-

cial media. Help us get our message out to the community so we can assist 

all people who identify as Intellectually and developmentally disabled.  

• Donate - Please share a gift with Project id of $30 a month or more, to sup-

port a member. All gifts of any size are used to provide activities and pro-

grams for our members.  

• Join us for upcoming activities including the  2nd annual “An Evening for 

Friends” concert November 2, 7 pm at the Montvale Event Center. 

#projectidspokane  #projectiddonate #projectidmember #projectidvolunteer 

 

Contact us: 

Info@projectidspokane.org  

(509) 475-7185 

www.projectidspokane.org 

Bob Hutchinson, Project id  

Executive Director for 10 years. 

Please contact me with any questions 
regarding Project id. 


